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Ottava, 24th. November, 1908.

Sir.-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 18th. instant with respect to the

killing of sheep by dog* from the Indian

Reserve in your vicinity.

I am transferring your letter to the

Department of Indian Affairs, but at the same

time I may say that the matter appears to me to

be one for the Provincial or Municipal

authorities to deal with rather than for the

Foderal Government.

I have the honour to be,

Sir.

Your obedient servant.

Secretary.

G. H. Caughell, Esq..

Middlemaroh, Ont.
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